
Hudson Elementary School invites you to an
Early Childhood Program Discussion

When: Tuesday, December 7th at 6:30 PM

Where: Hudson Elementary Library (Enter through the main elementary entrance)

Why: The Hudson School District would like to offer you the opportunity to participate

in a discussion about what our Early Childhood programming might look like as we

get ready to enter the upcoming 2022-23 year.

Goal: Attendees will be provided the opportunity to hear about our current Early

Childhood program and how it operates. Along with that, attendees will also have

the opportunity to provide input into what the Hudson School’s Early Childhood

programming could potentially look like in the future.

Key Topics: Two topics that will be discussed are 1) the possible expansion of our

current preschool program 2) the possible addition of a Transitional Kindergarten

classroom to our Early Childhood programming.

We hope it works for you to join us on December 7th!


